From: Jynx Houston <jynxcdo@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2017 12:38 PM
To: HEE Exhibits
Subject: SB 990

We're writing from Portland to urge you to absolutely vote NO on SB 990. It's a
misguided bill & goes smack against

the will of the majority of Oregonians. Vote NO on this incredibly irresponsible,
dangerous bill. The people of

Oregon are watching.

Thank you for your attention,
Jynx Houston & Family

7605 SE Lincoln St.
Portland, OR 97215



